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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Brigham Close Area 

Speed Limit Order 2017 
 

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
A  new housing development is being constructed on land to the south of Harehills 
Tower, Brigham Avenue.   Part of this permission is for the introduction of a 20mph 
speed limit on the residential street within the development. 
 
It is proposed that the existing 20mph speed restriction on Brigham Avenue is 
extended into the new development, Brigham Close and onto Housing land. 
 
This will reduce vehicle speeds in the newly developed residential area and the 
access to the rear of Harehills Tower. 
 
 
 


